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Ottava, September 19, 1912.

Madam,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 10th instant in reference to a grant from the De-

partment to enable Princes Philips, a pupil of the Caugh-

navaga Bush school, to take a course in stenography.

In reply I beg to say that enquiry will be made

hrh into this matter.

1881.

Your obedient servant,

ED. WOLE¬

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

A. Beauvais.
Teacher,

Caughnavaga Bush school,

Bisaillon, Que.
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